
 
OUR Vision: To be the best place in Canada to raise a child, promote innovation, engage citizens and provide diverse economic opportunities. 

OUR Mission: WE provide quality public service that contribute to a healthy, safe and prosperous community, in a sustainable manner. 
OUR Values: Accountability, Cost Consciousness, Equity, Excellence, Honesty, Innovation, Leadership, Respect and Teamwork. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

TO: Chair and Members 
 Public Works Committee 

WARD(S) AFFECTED: WARD 1 

COMMITTEE DATE:  May 16, 2013 

SUBJECT/REPORT NO:  
Knights of Columbus Soapbox Derby (PW13019a) - (Ward 1)  

SUBMITTED BY: 
Gerry Davis, CMA 
General Manager 
Public Works Department 

PREPARED BY: 

Rich Shebib  
(905) 546-2424 Extension 3909 

SIGNATURE:  

Council Direction: 

N/A 

Information: 

The Special Events Advisory Committee (SEAT) received an application from the 
Knights of Columbus for the temporary closure of Longwood Road, between Franklin 
Avenue and Macklin Street from 10:00 a.m. on Saturday June 29, 2013, to 10:00 p.m. 
on Sunday June 30, 2013 for a Soapbox Derby. 

Due to the fact this was a first time event requiring a road closure, Report PW13019 
entitled 2013 Special Events Requiring Temporary Road Closures was prepared and 
subsequently approved by Council on March 27, 2013. 

The event organizers have since requested to change the event to Monday July 1st.  As 
the event was originally approved for a Saturday and Sunday and now falls on a 
statutory holiday this Information Report is to notify Committee and Council of the date 
change.  The Ward Councillor has been consulted and is in support of the change and 
the usual notification process will be followed for the new date. 


